
   

FOI Appeals 

If you are not satisfied with the response to your FOI request, you may write to 
depedactioncenter@deped.gov.ph. There will be an explanation within 30 calendar days from the 
date when we receive your appeal. 

Freedom of information Program 
Agency: DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION  
 
Receiving Officer: Beverly G. Berame 
Designation: Administrative Officer V  
Office: Public Assistance Action Center – Communications Division – Public Affair Service 
 
Receiving Office: PAAC Office, Ground Floor, Mabini Building, DepEd Complex, Pasig City 

 
Contact Nos: (02) 8636-1663 and 8633-1942 Email: depedactioncenter@deped.gov.ph 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION 
PHILIPPINES 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


